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May 14, 2021 
 
 

Dear BCHCC family, 

Visits - It is a pleasure to greet so many of you as you come for in person visits with 
your loved ones. Please call as much in advance, as possible, so we can 
accommodate your requests. Rapid Covid tests are offered to you, but are not 
mandatory. Those who want to be tested should arrive at least 20 minutes earlier 
than the scheduled visit time. Visitors, as always must be approved by the resident 
or their Power of Attorney and be on our visitor list. No food or drinks may be 
exchanged during the visit. Tight fitting masks are required. Please remember that 
proper hand hygiene before, during and after visit is required. 
 

Visitation when BOTH visitors and residents are fully vaccinated. While alone in the 
designated visitation area, residents and their visitors may choose to have close 
contact (including touch) and to remove their facemasks.  
   

Our beauty parlor reopens this  week. Haircuts will be provided to residents who 
have signed up. 
 

PPE – Bergen County Administration continues to provide all necessary PPE. 
Additional vendors are used to keep a full complement of PPE on hand as well as 
the required reserve inventory. 
 

COVID Testing – Resident testing has stopped as there are no positive staff 
members. Staff members are still tested twice per week. 
 

Business Office – Statements for the month of April are in the mail.       

Please remember that issues specific to a resident should be directed to the 
cottage staff or Harvey and Diane. They can be reached at 201-750-8310 or email 
us at hsilberstein@co.bergen.nj.us or Diane (acting DON) at 
dholzberg@co.bergen.nj.us . Please visit our website at 
https://www.co.bergen.nj.us/health-care-center and view our food menus, 
activity calendar and outbreak plan. 
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